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Dear Students and Families,
	 Welcome back! As we begin the second semester, I hope you’re 
feeling re-energized and ready to tackle the exciting opportunities 
ahead. The new semester brings a fresh start and the chance to set new 
goals, build on your successes, and stay focused on achieving your best.
	 One of the most critical factors in a student’s academic success is 
regular attendance. Consistent attendance allows students to fully 
engage in their learning, build strong relationships with their peers 
and teachers, and develop important study skills. When students miss 
school, they may struggle to keep up with their coursework and may 
miss valuable opportunities for growth.
	 Parents and Guardians, I encourage you to please make every effort 
to ensure your student attends school each day, unless they are truly ill. 
If your student is absent due to illness, please notify the school office as 
soon as possible.
	 Students, stay determined, ask for help when you need it, and 
support one another as we work together toward a successful semester. 
We’re proud of all that you’ve accomplished so far and are excited to see 
what the second half of the school year holds.
	 Here’s to a semester full of learning, growth, and achievement!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Tara Whisenant
Principal
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	 Students looking to make hands-on learning part of their high  
school experience should consider dual enrollment at Charlotte Technical 
College. CTC’s diverse range of programs lets students explore their passions 
while gaining valuable, practical skills. Several  
CTC programs allow enrollment as early as 9th 
grade, including:

•	 Applied Information Technology
•	 Automotive Maintenance and Light Repair
•	 Baking & Pastry Arts
•	 Building & Construction Technology
•	 Criminal Justice Operations
•	 Digital Design
•	 Game Simulation/Animation
•	 Professional Culinary Arts & Hospitality

Port Charlotte 
Middle School 

Teacher  
of the Year

	 Please help us congratulate 
Mrs. Tara Eiken, one of our 7th 
grade ELA and Intensive Reading 
teachers, for being named our 
PCMS Teacher of the Year!

September 
Students of  
the Month

6th Grade: Long Thai and  
Analia Tunnell

7th Grade: Ethan Schroeder and 
Isabella Torres

8th Grade: Diego Durand and  
Aries Carrasquillo

October 
Students 

of the 
Month

6th Grade:  
Carson Carey and 
Ximena Medina

7th Grade:  
Bayne McNamara and 

Melody Lopez

8th Grade:  
Kyle Zhang and  

Jaylin Zapien

November 
Students of 
the Month

6th Grade: Bernadette Yaege 
and Dylan Byers

7th Grade: Zoey Clarke and 
Landon Perez

8th Grade: Aliyah Fricas and 
Robert Cahill

Charlotte Technical College
	 The CTC campus is just a short 
walk from PCHS, and transportation 
is provided for students who attend 
CHS and LBHS. Most courses are 
Honors or Advanced Placement 
weighted, and all courses satisfy the 
Practical Arts credit requirement for 
high school graduation. Many of the 
industry certifications earned at CTC can even be used to 
satisfy graduation requirements for math and/or science.
	 For more information about dual enrollment at 
Charlotte Technical College, check out the CTC website at 
yourcharlotteschools/CTC or click on the QR code to learn 
more about specific high school programs at CTC:

Port Charlotte Middle School  
Support Staff of the Year

	 Please help us congratulate Mr. Kevin Martin for being name our PCMS 
Support Staff of the Year. Mr. Martin dedicates every minute of every day towards 
keeping our campus safe.

http://www.SlackOrthodontics.com
http://www.CBHCfl.org
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Living Within  
Our Values

	 Each month, Superintendent 
Vianello asks CCPS staff members to 
recognize their peers who are “Living 
within our Values.” CCPS employee 
values are empowerment, commu-
nity, collaboration, communication, 
integrity, resilience, innovation, and 
safety. In the month of October, six 
of our staff members were recog-
nized by their peers for exemplify-
ing at least one of these core values. 
Congratulations, Mrs. Lisa Nagy, Mrs. 
Gloria Smith, Ms. Stacy Banks, Mrs. 
Amanda Miller (not pictured), Mrs. 
Lisa Chapin, and Mr. Kevin Martin!

Thank You!
A special thank you to our PCMS benefactors:

•	 Faith Lutheran for supplying a check for  
Thanksgiving turkeys

•	 Port Charlotte Church paired with Pilgrim Church  
and United Church of Christ for providing 
Thanksgiving sides for our families

•	 Nackpack4kids for supplying canned goods and 
snacks for our school food pantry

•	 Trinity Angelican for supplying money for our 
benevolence fund

•	 Sonshine Baptist Church for supplying donuts for 
the staff and supplying Christmas sides and hygiene 
products for our students

•	 Our PTO (Kim Seward and Ali Lobb) for donating their 
time and being an integral part of PCMS’s success

•	 WAWA for donating a goodie bag for every student 
who attended the suspension-free 3v3 tournament.

School  
Calendar

	 This year, Charlotte County Public 
Schools will have two more early 
release days which are dedicated to 
Professional Learning for our staff. On 
these days, schools will dismiss two 
hours early.

Early Release Days: 
February 12 and April 30.

•	 Bus schedules will be adjusted by 
two hours to bring students home.

•	 All on-campus after-school camps 
will proceed as normal.

•	 For off-campus programs, please 
check with the people in charge 
of those programs directly for 
information about pick-up 
arrangements for those days.

Please scan the QR 
Code to see Port 
Charlotte Middle 

School’s 2024-
2025 calendar.

http://fenceman.pro
http://www.PantherHollowDental.com
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Parent & Family 
Engagement Plan
	 Our Parent and Family Engagement Plan (PFEP) is available now. 
Please scan the QR Code for more information.

Recycling Club
	 The PCMS Recycling 
Club meets every Thursday 
afternoon, and all students 
are welcome to join.

Celebrate 
Literacy Week

HOPE ambassadors
	 Meetings are scheduled for the 
following dates (Thursdays from 4:10-5:10 
in the Media Center): January 9 and 23, 
February 6 and 20, March 6, April 3 and 17, 
and May 1 and 15. All are welcome!

Intramurals
	 PCMS offers an intramurals activity 
(sports) club after school (weather 
permitting). The club runs Monday 
through Thursday after school from 
4:10-5:10 p.m. ANY STUDENT may stay 
after school to participate in a choice of 
activities to include soccer, basketball, 
flag football, and volleyball (when the 
gym is available). Students need to get a 
consent to participate form from the gym 
and return it to Coach Hibbard or Coach 
Renne prior to participation. Students 
may stay whichever days they choose. ALL 
behavioral expectations and pick up times 
should be followed or it may be cause for 
your student to be dismissed.

A message from our 
Leadership/SGA 

sponsor, Mrs. Kellee 
Anderson

Leadership- The students in the PCM 
Leadership class volunteered for over 
120 hours at various elementary schools 
and other locations in Semester 1. Many 
students volunteered at the local shelters 
and many of the communities' organizations 
that help out families in need. We also made 
memory ball ornaments for senior citizens 
with Dementia. In class we learned about 
the importance of saving and investing. We 
researched stocks and learned the basics of 
how money works for us. This semester we will 
be playing the stock market game and hosting 
guest speakers from the community to explore 
various jobs and opportunities for employment 
our area has to offer.
Student Government hosted the winter movie 
night. It was a great success, and a good time 
was had by all. Look for the upcoming "Movie 
under the stars" which will be happening 
on February 5th at 6:30. No bags, backpacks, 
outside food or drinks will be allowed, but you 
may bring a blanket or towel to sit on. Also, SGA 
will be collecting items for their annual service 
project starting in February. Stay tuned for 
more information about what items to send in. 
Lastly, 8th grade parents, save the date for the 
Farewell Dance on May 17th. All 8th graders are 
invited to attend.

Poster Contest
	 The PCMS Poster Contest winners are as 
follows:
•	 Best in Show: Cristo Huerta (8th grade)
•	 Administrator’s Choice: Zayden 

Guillmette (7th grade)
•	 8th grade: Katie Long (1st place) and 

Violet Wallin (honorable mention)
•	 7th grade: Summit Tower (1st place) 

and Alex Cortes (honorable mention)
•	 6th grade: Rylee McDougall (1st place) 

and Ben Guerrier (honorable mention)
•	 Staff Choice: McKenzie Roe (1st place) 

and Yaimarie Rio (honorable mention)

http://mcdonalds.com
http://www.trulynolen.com
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	 The following teachers are currently teaching Out of Field:
Megan Dean	 ESOL
Richard Fry	 ESOL, English
Christine Salmon	� ESOL, Reading, English
Marjolene Faustin	 Social Science
Wesley Marshall	� Biology, MG Earth-Space, MG Life Science
Stephen McKeith	 Math
Nicolette McKermitt	 English
Prince Powell	 Physical Education
Jana Tornabene	 ESOL
Kristina Weston	 ESOL

Certifications
	 Congratulations to the following students who have earned an ICT certification in 
Spreadsheet Essentials: Adam Baradith, Enzo Franko, Hunter Clay, Aurora Mietz, Jackson Moudy, 
Matthew Henry, Michael Rodriguez, Reagan Reynolds, and Benjamin Bauerlein.
	 Congratulations to the following students who have earned an ICT certification in 
Presentation Essentials: Emily Fountain, Bailey Powell, Eddie DeLizo, Elle Parkinson, Ezekiel Barnes, 
Isabella Del Rio, Jaden Le, and Logan Carey.
	 Congratulations to Andrew Lin for earning a certification in Word Processing Essentials.

PE News
	 Students in Physical Education classes continued practicing team work and learning 
modified rules of games and offensive/ defensive strategies in game play with cooperative 
games. They added to their knowledge of offensive and defensive strategies with team 
sports: flag football, soccer, and basketball. They completed their training for the fall mile 
run and completed that, as well as a cross country run and 40 yard dash. Mile run time 
leaders are as follows:
•	 6th grade: Gavin Bove (7:02) and Leah Olivert (9:28)
•	 7th grade: Gavin Gonzalez (6:28) and Zoey Clarke (8:00)
•	 8th grade: Jayden White Cakpo (5:47) and Chantel Wilson (7:40)

The 40-yard dash times as follows:
•	 6th grade: Philippe Pierre (5.2) and Leah Olivert (6.1)
•	 7th grade: Prince Alexander (4.9), Kendall Brown (5.8), and Ella Podolskiy (5.8)
•	 8th grade: Jamaal Abdullah (4.7) and Aaliyah Gil (5.2)

	 We are looking forward to a “Summer Olympics” unit, more games, and another mile run, 
40-yard dash, and cross country run in the spring!

PE Reminders
	 Changing out is a part of your students’ PE grade. Black shorts and grey shirt are preferred 
and can be purchased with a lock for $20 at school (during PE) all year long OR you may purchase 
your own clothing/ outfit outside of school and only pay the $2 rental fee for the locker.
	 If your child misses a class due to an “in school” or “out of school” suspension (ISS or OSS), 
they can make up the missing grade for partial credit. ISS work should be requested from the ISS 
coordinator (Ms. Davis) and OSS work can be found on the teacher’s CANVAS page under the 
classwork section.

http://actionappliancesalesandservice.com
http://EssentialConstructs.com
https://thelittlegoodtimesdiner.com/
http://completedentalcarefl.com
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After-School Enrichment 
Opportunities

A message 
from our 
Athletic 
Director, 
Ms. Gabby 
Thompson
This spring, students 
have the opportunity 
to participate in Track 
and Field, Soccer, and 

Wrestling. In order to be 
eligible to participate, 

students must have a 2.0 
GPA and a completed 
sports physical on file. 
Sports physicals can 
be picked up in the 
Front Office at Port 

Charlotte Middle School 
or accessed on the 

CCPS athletics website. 
Please be on the lookout 

for Remind messages 
related to tryouts for 
each event. Track and 

Field will open our spring 
season with the first date 

of practice on January 
27th. Students must sign 

up prior to attending 
the first practice. Sign-
ups will be available to 

students in the cafeteria 
from January 13th-

January 22nd. Students 
must have a completed 
sports physical no later 
than January 22nd to 

participate in  
Track and Field.

Pictured:  
Dr. Paul Curtis, Mr. Len 
Lorenz, Deputy Teresa 

Anderson, Mr. Kevin 
Martin, Ms. Rebecca Senat, 

and Mr. Richard Fry

PCMS  
celebrates our 

veterans

Vape Sensors
	 There are vape sensors in 
every bathroom on campus in 
order to continue to promote a 
safe learning environment for all.

http://campbowwow.com/port-charlotte
http://kallisgermanbutcher.com
http://www.helgemopediatrics.com
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2024-2025  

Athletic 
Schedule

Track and Field
Meet Time: 9am start
2/8 (Saturday) @ Charlotte High School

Soccer (Boys/Girls)
Games: 5:30/6:30 pm @ Centennial Park
2/20 PCM @ PGM (F1/F2) / MMS @ LAA (F3/F4)
2/27 PCM @ MMS (F1/F2) / LAA @ PGM (F3/F4)
3/6 LAA @ PCM(F1/F2) / PGM @ MMS (F3/F4)
3/13 PGM @ LAA(F1/F2) / MMS @ PCM (F3/F4)
3/27 LAA @ MMS(F1/F2) / PGM @PCM (F3/F4)
4/3 MMS @ PGM(F1/F2) / PCM @ LAA (F3/F4)

4/5 Playoffs at Centennial Park at 10am (Saturday)

F1=Field 1 (Girls)	 F2=Field 2 (Boys)
F3=Field 3 (Girls)	 F4=Field 4 (Boys)

***Soccer tryouts begin on February 10th. You 
must have a physical on file to try out. See Coach 
Marshall in D1 for more info.

Wrestling
Dual Matches* - Match time: 5:30pm
4/17 PGM @ PCM 	 LAA @ MMS
4/24 MMS @ PGM	 PCM @ LAA
5/1 PGM @ LAA 	 MMS @ PCM

County Tournament - Time: 10am start
5/3 (Saturday) @ Charlotte High School

Golf Tournament 
and Sponsors

	 PCMS hosted our second annual 
PTO Golf Tournament on November 
9th at The Hills @ Rotunda Golf and  
Country Club.
	 Thank you to our sponsors: Tri-
County Educators Insurance LLC, 
Starbucks, Pet Supplies Plus, Charlie 
Foxtrot Brewery, Insane Conez, Sports 
Clips, Riverwood Golf Club, Go 4 Golf, 
Rotonda Golf & Country Club, Deep 
Creek Golf Club, Tommy's Express Car 
Wash, Heritage Landing Golf & Country 
Club, Visani, Massage Perfect, Chick-fil-A, 
Your Golf Shop Inc, Coastal Dermatolog, 
Gulf Breeze (My Favorite Race), Subway, IL 
Primo, LMNT, Clear Thought Neurology, 
Harbor Home Services, Pucci Tile, Total 
Comfort Cooling & Heating, Durti 
Runners, Norm Reeves Volkswagen & 
Honda, Simplicity Group, Englewood 
Moose Lodge, GJC Window & Door, 
Slack Orthodontics PA, Curtis Service, 
Kim Amontree (Charlotte County School 
Board District 2), Crews Bank & Trust, 
Super T, Kenneth W. Lounders, Southern 
Oxygen & Welding Company, Harbor 
Audiology, Tom Joyce Automotive Inc., 
and Murdock Tire.
	 We also want to thank everyone 
who came out and supported Port 
Charlotte Middle School at this event. 
Our wonderful community plays a huge 
part in PCMS’s success.

Annual Suspension-
Free 3v3 Basketball 

Tournament
	 PCMS hosted is annual Suspension-Free 3v3 Basketball Tournament on December 4th. In 
order to be eligible to play or attend this free event, students had to stay suspension-free from 
October 16th to December 4th. By the end of that six-week window, almost 90% of our student 
body was eligible to attend or play! This shows our students’ dedication and commitment to 
their academic success. Congratulations to Carter Stanley, Landon Stone, and Marcos Nava for 
winning the tournament! Be on the lookout for more information regarding our Semester 2 
Minute to Win it suspension-free event in March.

REPORTING SUSPICIOUS 
ACTIVITIES OR THREATS
	 Students, parents, CCPS employees, 
and members of the community have a 
responsibility to report suspicious activities 
and potential threats to schools. Any 
suspicious activity or threat shall be promptly 
reported to one of the following individuals, 
agencies or reporting tools:
•	 School Resource Officer or local law 

enforcement agencies.
•	 School Administrator or any available 

staff member.
•	 The FortifyFL Reporting APP or to the 

Crimestoppers Tip line (1-800-780-TIPS).
•	 Contacting the Supervisor of District 

Security and Emergency Management 
at (941) 255-0808

•	 Calling 9-1-1.

Note: Reports may be done anonymously.

http://www.LorriesCreations.com
http://www.petra-knauthe.cbfloridahomes.com
http://www.closingswithchristie.com
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PCMS  
Social Worker 

Reminders

Cheer Squad
	 PCMS is the only middle school 
in Charlotte County with a cheer 
squad, and this fabulous cheer squad 
performed in the Christmas parade on 
December 14th!

Port Charlotte Middle

STerrier


